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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date: June 27, 2024 
To: Deadwood City Commission 
From: Justin Lux, Parking & Transportation Director 
Re: Canyon Cab Taxi License

 
 

The City of Deadwood taxi license holders were given until the end of May 2024 
to remit payments for the year’s license fees. All companies except Canyon Cab 
have paid their fees. Canyon Cab has $400.00 outstanding. Ownership has 
neither been responsive to communications from the finance office nor the 
police department. 

At the June 27, 2024 Parking and Transportation Committee Meeting, the 
committee recommended the Chief of Police suspend Canyon Cab’s taxi 
licenses immediately. The committee also recommended the City Commission 
hold a hearing for possible revocation of the licenses. 

On June 28, 2024, Finance Officer Mckeown, Chief Shafer, and I spoke with 
Derek Lehto, owner of Canyon Cab over the phone. He was advised of this 
agenda item. 

Thank you for your consideration to this matter. 

 
 
  


